
Esteemed members of the committee,  
 
My name is Jessica Whitcher. I am a Dayton, Ohio resident and I oppose HB798 because I 
believe that we need a full repeal of HB6. This will better the prospects for the environment I live 
in and that future generations are counting on us to preserve. I urge you to return to considering 
a bill that will repeal HB6. Thank you for allowing me to express my opinion.  
 
-- Jessica Whitcher  


